
 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
DECEMBER 10, 2009 

Houndstooth Grill, Brazelton, GA  
Hosts:  Borings and Etheredges 

 

 

Members attending:  Carl & Laverne Abbott, Ted & Martha Barrett, Bob & Eva 

Bielemeier,  Jim & Karen Birt, Vance & Phyllis Boring, Sam & Margaret Broady, Luke & 

Linda Callas, Jerry & Dot Carpenter, Chuck & Allene Conner, Ken & Barbara Cook, Bill 

& Pat Denny, Jerry & Laura Eaves, Cecil & Anne Etheredge, John & Diane Franklin, 

Lowell & Joan Fritsche, Don & Lois Hardison, John & June Huffman, Mike & Judy 

Hughes, Virginia Jackson, John & Sandra Long, Jack & Millie O’Donovan, Earle & Jean 

Seaverns, George & Dorothy Silver, Truett & Elaine Swanson, Warren Swanson, Willard 

& Sue Swanson, Martin & Juanita Wellborn, David & Pat Werdin, and Jack & Chris 

White. 

 
Guests:  Sid & Jackie Benjamin, Bernd & Irma Greulich, and Walt & Marie Quick.  The 

Greuliches and Quicks joined our Chapter while at the Luncheon – Welcome to the 

Georgia Mountaineers. 

 
The Houndstooth Grill is a great place for a gathering 

of 62 friends and provided plenty of space to meet and 

greet and have lots of fun.  John Huffman welcomed 

everyone and Cecil Etheredge said the blessing, then the 

line began to form toward the buffet.  After a delicious 

meal, Ted Barrett did the swearing-in of Lois Hardison, 

one of the two officers who didn’t make it to Gadsden.    

 

 

Then there was more fun with the drawing of numbered 

tickets and passing 

out gifts that we had 

each brought, plus 

several that were 

provided by 

businesses, such as 

RV World of 

Georgia, Peace Valley Campground in Murphy and 

River Country Campground in Gadsden.   



 

 

 

A huge thanks go to Phyllis & Vance and Cecil & Anne for finding and arranging for this 

great party. 

 

There were lots of wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year being said as we all 

said our farewells and a “see ya next year”.   

 
 
 
Lois Hardison 

Corresponding Secretary – Newsletter Editor 

 

 


